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Spring 2019 Graduate Courses 
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To get a WGS Graduate Minor, you need to take WGS 7150, 

7900 and 6 hours of approved 4000/7000 level courses. 

WGS COURSE OFFERINGS 
 
WGS 4500.1 



HIST 4195 
Gender and Empire 
The course emphasizes a trans-national approach to 
sexuality, race and power relations in the era of 

modern imperialism. 
 
Asiya Alam   M 3:00pm-5:50pm 
 
 

ELRC 4370  
Counseling Girls and Women 
Students will learn about biological, psychological, and 

social issues that disproportionately impact girls' and 
women's mental health across the lifespan. Students 
will gain skills tailored to the unique counseling needs 
of girls and women.  
 
Laura Choate   W 12:30pm – 3:20pm 
 
 

ENGL 4493 

Women and Folklore 
This course explores how authors, poets, artists, 
filmmakers, tradition bearers, and folklorists use 
creative expression to represent gender, sexuality, and 
culture. We will come across differences of ethnicity, 
class, region, age, language, race, society, and nation 
in how authors, artists, and performers negotiate the 

concepts of gender and sexuality in their work. 
Folklore, as narrative, material culture, and social 
practices, will also illuminate how gendered spaces, 
languages, and experiences provide a unique way of 
expressing the everyday. Lastly, the range in 
nationality and ethnicity of the communities explored 

in the course allows us to question the parameters of 

the notion of gender in terms of its difference and 
stability worldwide.  
 
Solimar Otero   T/Th 1:30pm – 2:50pm 
 
 

ANTH 4050 
Black Music in America 

Description forthcoming from instructor. 
 
Joyce Jackson  T/Th 9:00am – 10:20am 
 
 

EDCI 4800 
Teaching in the Multicultural Classroom 

This course aims to encourage and support students in 
their development as engaged and caring teachers in a 
multicultural society; to challenge their ideas of what 
multicultural education is and should be; and to give 
them concrete strategies to use in making their 
classrooms places where students from all cultures feel 
welcomed and valued. The course will encourage 

students to think critically and help engender critical 
thinking in their own K-12 students. 


